

SENATOR NIGEL SCULLION

Senator for the Northern Territory



2 9 AUG 2006

The Hon Shane L Stone AC, PGDK, QC PO Box 559
DARWIN NT 0801

Dear Shane

I wish to express my sincere thanks to you for the huge effort you put into organising the fundraising dinner on Friday night. It was a very successful and important fundraiser for both myself and Dave Tollner.

It is through your continued support that the Country Liberal Party continues to thrive and it was great to see so many CLP supporters attend the dinner to show their support for the Howard Government.

Toll Free: 1300 301 723

Thank you once again for a very successful and enjoyable evening.

Yours sincerely

NIGEL SCULLION

Website: www.senatorscullion.com

Unit 1, 229 McMillans Road, Jingili NT 0810 Tel. 08 8948 3555

Fax. 08 8948 3544

Email: senator.scullion@aph.gov.au